
ANNOUNCES THE RETIREMENT OF: 

Detective Jonathan Renfroe is retiring after 30-
years of service with the State of Florida.  
 
Prior to his state employment, Jonathan served 
as a Warehouse Manager for 7 years. In March 
of 1990 he joined the Florida Lottery as a 
Commodities Distributor and as a Marketing 
Specialist starting in 1995 . 
 
In July of 1996 Jonathan became a Corrections 
Officer with the Dade Correctional Institution, 
promoting to Sergeant in 1999. Jonathan then 
worked for the Florida State University Police 
Department before accepting a Youth Custody 
Officer position with the Department of Juvenile 
Justice in 2002.  
 
Jonathan joined the Division of Investigative & 
Forensic Services, Bureau of Insurance Fraud 
(BIF) in 2010 as a Detective at the Miami Field 
Office.  In January 2017 Jonathan transferred to 
the Bureau of Fire, Arson & Explosives 
Investigations (BFAEI), and returned to BIF 
in June of 2018 where he remained until his 
retirement. 
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DIFS thanks Detective Jonathan Renfroe 
for his dedication and efforts in the fight 

against Insurance fraud. 


